




Past President Noble Eric Mueller presented Noble 
David Reeves with the Shriner of the Year Award for 
2017 at the Algonquin Shrine Club meeting held in 
Wilberforce. Noble Reeves has been very active in the 
Algonquin Shrine Club, having for the past number of 
years chairing the Annual Shriners Golf Tournament 
held in Bancroft as well as selling our famous Shrine 
Christmas Cakes. Well done Noble Reeves.
Noble Charles Mullett  Public Relations

Sarah Krieger from the Alzheimer Society of 
Hastings Prince Edward spoke to the Noble 
and Ladies at our January meeting. Sarah 
spoke about “Finding your Way” and how to 
protect and care for these individuals. Also 
the society have been involved in Project 
Life Saver which is a bracelet with a certain 
frequency so that if a client is wearing it they 
can be found quickly.  

Noble Past President Eric Mueller, on 
the left,  presented the gavel to newly 
installed President of the Algonquin 
Shrine Club Noble President Jim Burke 
at the Shrine meeting held in the 
Wilberforce Legion on Tuesday 
January 17, 2018.
Noble Charles Mullett, Public Relations

The ATV unit was installed at the 
Algonquin Shrine Clubs January 
meeting.
Left to right, Nobles Dean Linton, 
Barry Cross and Vaughn Lloyd

Pictured here are the newly installed members 
of the Algonquin Clown Unit.
Nobles Wayne Wiggins, Dean Linton and Dave 
Earle. There are also five ladies who participate 
in the Clown unit as well.
Noble Charles Mullett, Public Relations
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